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To:
Town Council

From:
Appointments Committee


Paul McKenney, Chairman


Penny Jordan


Anne Swift-Kayatta

Re:
Recommendations for the Municipal Operations Review Committee

Date:
August 11, 2009

Last evening the Appointments Committee conducted interviews with citizens interested in serving on the Municipal Operations Review Committee.  A total of 11 citizens applied for the 7 positions.

The Appointments Committee recommendations the following individuals to serve on the Municipal Operations Review Committee.

Richard Bauman

56 Cross Hill Road

Bill DeSena


11 Wainwright Drive

Glenn Kersteen

299 Mitchell Road

Mary Ann Lynch

2 Olde Colony Lane

Jean Ginn Marvin

49 Cranbrook Drive

Tim Thompson

6 Pine Ridge Road

Michael Vaillancourt

55 Stonybrook Road
If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thank you for your consideration.

